
The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 

Department of Public Health 

Radiation Control Program 

JANE SWIFT 174 Portland Street, 5 th Floor, Boston, MA 02114 
GOVERNOR (617) 727-6214 (617) 727-2098 - Fax 

ROBERT P. GITTENS 
SECRETARY 

HOWARD K. KOH, MD, MPH 
COMMISSIONER 

November 21, 2001 

Frederick Sturz 
Section Chief 
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Dear Mr. Sturz: 

We have completed inactivation actions on 90 sealed source and device certificates for AEA 

Technology QSA, Inc.(vendor code 1059). We have elected to transfer these inactivated 

certificates to you in batches of about 10 to 20 certificates at a time. The first batch of 9 

certificates is enclosed with this package.  

These inactivations were requested by AEA Technology QSA, Inc. following the 1999 transfer of 

over 120 certificates for sealed sources and devices originally manufactured and distributed by 

Nycomed Amersham (vendor code 0136) in Illinois. Many of these sources and devices are no 

longer manufactured and some were never manufactured.  

If you have any problems or questions regarding the transfer please contact me at (617) 727

6214, extension 2027.

Sincerely,

Kenath 0. Traegde, Supervisor 
Materials Licensing Unit 
Radiation Control Program
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